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2017 ICF CANOE FREESTYLE WORLD 
CHAMPIONSHIPS 

OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION # 1 – COMPETITION 

COMMITTEE DECISION CONCERNING COACHES AREA 

 

The competition committee convened on the request of several national 

federations to consider moving the designated coach’s platform closer to the 

feature.  

An area between the VIP and grandstand has been identified as appropriate.  

The competition committee accepted this recommendation as moving to this 

new area will benefit both the athletes and the coaches.  

The official coach’s area will now be located in Zone 3. Access will be further 

restricted to one coach per athlete. The old platform security will be removed 

and hence this area will be open to the public.  

 

The competition committee 


